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Beeford CE (VC) Primary School

‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.
                           ‘How good and pleasant it is when all God’s people live together in unity’

Psalm 133:1

Issue 131






9th July 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

As you will all have heard the Government has made announcements about the changes to school bubbles on July 19th. This is also backed up by further guidance from the DFE which states 

‘If your school is still open at Step 4, you may wish to continue with these measures until the end of your summer term’. 

It also includes other measures that can be removed and also maintained in the Autumn term. As you know we have one more week in school from July 19th and do not finish at the same time as many other areas in the country. I am now awaiting further advice from the Local Authority but my first thoughts are that we will maintain our current arrangements until the end of term. Infection rates are on the rise in the East Riding and I am sure no-one would appreciate having to isolate for the first two weeks of the Summer holidays if we were to mix too quickly. I will be in touch before the end of term about any changes to arrangements in September. I really do appreciate your support in keeping the final week in school as safe as it possibly can be for all.
M J K Bell

Driffield Show

Driffield Show will take place on Wed 21st July and Thur 22nd July and we will still be entering some of the categories. As this is part of our local culture the cluster of Driffield Heads have agreed that we can authorise this with proof of ticket purchase. If your child will be attending on one of the days please let the office know.

Changes to 2021-22 Term Dates
Due to the additional bank holiday for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee our term dates have been amended. Please see below,

End of Year Assembly

This year our End of Year Assembly will take place on Fri 23rd July at 1.30pm. As long as the weather is kind to us this will be outside. We will be limiting who is on site and we ask that only Year 6 parents attend, 2 per child as a maximum. Track and Trace letters will be sent out nearer the time. 
Beeford’s Got Talent
Beeford’s Got Talent will take place on Tue 20th July outside. So, if your child would like to take part please get practising.

Annual Reports

Reports will come home on Thur 15th July but this year due to restrictions of visitors on school site we will be unable to offer our usual informal parents’ evening where you are able to view your child’s work. If after receiving the report you would like a telephone appointment, please let us know.
Annual Questionnaire Results
Thank you so much for those that completed the Annual Questionnaires. After such a strange year it was lovely to read such positive comments and as always this will help me formulate plans for the next year.

The children’s responses were equally positive and give an insight to how they view aspects of their learning.
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Raring2go! Yorkshire Coast
Please find a link that will take you to the Summer addition of Raring2go which has lots of ideas and opportunities to keep the children occupied over the Summer Holidays

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/yorkshirecoast/summer/
Family First

Please find a link below for a free e-copy of the UK’s best family magazine, packed full of information to help keep your children busy & entertained during the school summer holidays- Enjoy!

Please click on the link below:

https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_8_final010721






 A Big Thank you
Our Year 5 / 6 children had a lovely outdoor learning day last week please see the website for lots of photos from the day. We also want to say a big Thank you to Driffield’s Tesco store for donating bread buns for the event and to the Tiger Inn, Beeford for donating the chips. We are very grateful.

Our Year 6 children also had a wonderful day at ‘Let Loose’ and a big thank you to the FOBS committee who funded this annual Year 6 treat.

Emails

As we have moved away from remote learning our class emails are checked less frequently. So, if you are making contact on an urgent matter e.g. to report an absence or update a picking up arrangement please use the office email of

beeford.primary@eastriding.gov.uk
The class emails remain as follows
FSUadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Infantsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ljuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ujuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
headteacher@beeford.eriding.net
Covid precautions
All covid precautions remain as they are until the end of term. Please support us with 

· wearing face coverings when on school site

· sticking to the staggered start and finish times

· leaving the school site promptly

· Only 1 person per child dropping off and picking up

· Sending your child with appropriate clothing for increased ventilation

· Supporting us with regular handwashing and sanitising

· Contacting us by phone or email

· Responding quickly to operational questions e.g. school lunch choices etc.

· Contacting us quickly if your child or anyone in your household has covid symptoms and isolating as per Government guidelines

· getting a test if necessary and informing us of the outcome
Diary Dates.
	July
	

	Wed 14th
	Cycle Skills training for Year 6

	Thur 15th 
	Cycle Skills training for Year 6

Reports home to parents

	Tue 20th
	Beeford’s Got Talent

	Wed 21st
	Driffield Show

	Thur 22nd
	Driffield Show

	Fri 23rd 
	Break up for the Summer holidays


	Term Dates

	Summer Term 2021

Term Begins              Mon 12th April

May Day                    Mon 3rd May

Training Day              Fri 28th May

Half Term                 31st – 4th June

Term Ends                 Fri 23rd July

Autumn Term 2021

Training Day          Mon 6th September
Term Begins              Tue 7th September
Training Day              Fri 22nd October
Half Term                 25th – 29th October
Term Ends                 Fri 17th December
Spring Term 2022

Training Day              Tue 4th January

Term Starts              Wed 5th January

Half Term                 21st – 25th February

Term Ends                 Fri 8th April

Summer Term 2022

Term Begins              Mon 25th April
Half Term                 30th – 3rd June

Training Day              Mon 6th June

Term Ends                 Fri 22nd July
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